

PIFU Recognized by United States District Attorney

Raleigh County Man Sentenced to Prison for COVID-19 Relief Fraud Scheme. Acting US Attorney Lisa G. Johnston commends PIFU's investigative work.

WVU Article Highlights Auditor's Program

Continued partnership with WVU offers incredible projects like the Small Government Monitoring Project and PCard Data Analytics Project that bolster accountability and innovation.

Auditor Hunt's Speaking Appearances

Auditor Hunt spoke at the WVSAO Annual Sheriff and Tax Deputies Conference as well as the Charleston WV Chapter AGA to issue an update of the Auditor's Office and shed light on what the future holds.

Auditor Hunt Issues Statement on the Death of Walt Helmick

"During my years in the House of Delegates, Walt
Helmick was serving in the Senate, and I remember the
respect he earned on both sides of the Capitol. His
decades of service - from Pocahontas County to
statewide office - reflected a lifelong commitment to
West Virginia and its people. Beyond his public service,
Walt's jovial nature and kindness left a lasting impression
on everyone who knew him. Walt cared deeply about his
community and our state's future, and his leadership will
be remembered for years to come. I extend my deepest
sympathy and prayers to his wife, Rita, and their family."



304-558-2251 www.wvsao.gov